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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

31.           Favor Ana R Arias

Cher  Gilmore I think this is a terrific idea, and hopefully will call attention to the need to 
preserve MORE of our old growth oaks. It's the older trees that are the best 
carbon sinks, so we need to protect them as one aspect of our overall effort 
to reduce carbon emissions. 

Elizabeth M Lyons For over 25 years since I moved to Santa Clarita, I have been a champion of 
the trees that have been a symbol of and inspiration for the natural beauty 
and environmental health of our precious area. Above all, Oak trees have 
stood for centuries as giants in our landscape, providing clean air, scrubbing 
pollution, offering shelter for wildlife, shade and cooling for all species 
including our own, and moisture. Their roots hold the soil, their leaves adding 
ornamentation, and their greenery a relief from desert blandness in this hot 
climate. I could not be more heartened than to hear that Old Glory will be 
protected and honored in this way. My thanks to SCOPE and Ms. Barger, and 
all who worked so hard to make this happen. Thank you!

John  Quigley I applaud all those who helped create this long overdue historic landmark 
designation for Old Glory. This magnificent mother tree  has stood since 
before the birth of our country. A powerful symbol of resilience, community 
action, and the importance of nature. May this step protect more trees and 
lead to wiser leadership in how we approach future developments. May we 
recognize that our natural heritage is the source of our country’s strength. 

Lynne  Plambeck Attached file of petition signatures in favor of designation, pictures of the oak

Michael  Che

Santa Clarita 
Organization for 

Planning  and the 
Environment

We are so pleased that our magnificent Old Glory Pico Oak will soon become 
a County Landmark. SCOPE and other community members began working 
on this idea around two years ago as a way to bring attention to this 
incredible tree.  We believe it is a great way to honor its survival and all the 
people who helped to save it as well as bringing attention to the importance of 
oaks and the part they play in cleaning our air and protecting us against 
climate change.
    Oaks are a baseline ecosystem species that are necessary for the survival 
of many other local native birds, animals and plants. They also provide a 
cooling tree canopy throughout Los Angeles County. We are grateful to the 
Board of Supervisors for recognizing the many attributes of our native oaks, 
and especially for granting landmark status to this very special tree.

Other LaKisha G Camese
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From: ExecutiveOffice
To: PublicComments
Cc: First District; Holly J. Mitchell; Third District; Supervisor Janice Hahn (Fourth District); Barger, Kathryn
Subject: FW: Support agenda item 31
Date: Monday, September 23, 2024 2:29:24 PM

The following correspondence is being forwarded to you for your review/information.
 

From: Anita Frost <freeost45@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, September 21, 2024 4:05 PM
To: ExecutiveOffice <ExecutiveOffice@bos.lacounty.gov>
Subject: Support agenda item 31
 

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.

I support designating the Old Glory Pico Oak as a county landmark. 

Thank you for bringing attention to this magnificent tree. 
Please copy to all Supervisors.
 

Thank you,
Anita Frost
28541 Roosevelt Ave.
Castaic, CA 91384
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